
Vanco	Introduction	
	
Hello	Friends	of	the	Greater	New	Jersey	Annual	Conference 
	 
I	am	Rob	Zuckerman,	your	Conference	CFO/Treasurer.	
		
I	am	pleased	to	announce	the	GNJ	Annual	Conference	partnership	with	Vanco	as	an	online	giving	
partner.	
	
The	Conference	Council	on	Finance	and	Administration	approved	investing	in	this	partnership	so	
that	local	congregations	will	receive	lower	rates	and	have	access	to	these	tools.	This	investment	will	
save	the	86	congregations	already	using	Vanco	an	estimated	$70,000	annually,	and	hopefully	help	
and	encourage	those	not	using	any	online	giving	platform	to	start	today.	The	goal	is	to	provide	our	
churches	with	secure,	easy-to-use	giving	tools	like	online	donations	and	mobile	
giving.		Vanco	empowers	churches	to	fulfill	their	missions	by	simplifying	the	giving	process.	
		
Through	this	plan,	Conference	churches	who	partner	with	Vanco	will	enjoy	lower	processing	rates	
and	terrific	customer	service	ensuring	a	successful	giving	experience	for	both	churches	and	
members.	
		
We're	excited	to	offer	this	plan	to	all	of	our	Conference	churches.	
		
Whether	you	are	already	contracted	with	Vanco	or	are	eager	to	get	started,	your	church	will	have	
access	to	great	savings,	high	security	products	and	valuable	tools	to	inspire	generosity	with	a	
simple,	impactful	online	giving	experience!	
	
Any	church	that	is	already	a	client	can	send	an	email	to	sales@vanco.com	to	request	the	new	
reduced	rates	that	you	are	now	eligible	for	with	this	partnership.	
		
I	encourage	you	to	explore	all	Vanco	has	to	offer	by	requesting	a	call	or	demo!		
As	with	any	software	provider,	local	churches	are	encouraged	to	research	what	each	vendor	has	to	
offer	and	select	the	option	that	best	meets	their	needs.		To	assist	you,	we've	gathered	as	much	
information	as	readily	available	from	nine	vendors	and	put	together	a	comparison	grid	which	you	
can	find	on	our	website.	
	
If	you	have	any	additional	questions	please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out.	
		
Thank	you	and	Have	a	Great	Day	- 
 


